Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIMES: Wednesday, January 26, 2011, Open House, 4:30 p.m. – 6:00 p.m.; Presentation of Views, 6:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m., Project staff will be available to answer questions

PLACE: The Lakeland Center, Lake Hunter Room, 710 West Lime Street, Lakeland, Florida 33851

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation will conduct a public information meeting to provide information on potential Polk County station locations for the Florida High-Speed Rail project. Potential station locations include the following: SR 570 West Station, Kathleen Road Station and those station sites associated with the USF Polytechnic location. This public information meeting will be held in an open house format and will provide the opportunity for interested parties to briefly present their views.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Alicia Waldrop at (850)414-5246. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
